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Predictive Success Corporation Recognized by Ontario Premier Doug Ford 

TORONTO, Ontario— Celebrating 16 years of business growth in 2022, Predictive Success Corporation (PSC) is a 

Founding Partner and Canada’s leading distributor of the Predictive Index System®. The Predictive Success Team 

is celebrating tremendous business success in Canada and internationally, having achieved the milestone of over 

850 clients being actively served globally.  

With a team represented in provinces across Canada, Predictive Success was pleased to announce in June the 

achievement of $10 million in sales this fiscal year.  The company has created 30 full time jobs, collected over 

$10 million in HST and donated over 300 hours of pro bono work to non-profits. 

To the team’s delight, Ontario Premier Doug Ford recognized Predictive Success Corporation for its success 

during the 2021/2022 fiscal year. In the video recognition, Premier Ford said:  

“Congratulations to everyone at Predictive Success Corporation on your first $10 million year. I want to 

recognize the entire team, both past and present, for all the hard work and dedication you’ve shown to help 

build this company into the success it is today. You’re all absolute champions.  

As we work to rebuild Ontario’s economy, the work you do to help your clients improve their productivity and 

grow their businesses will be even more important. I want to wish you the best of luck and I look forward to 

seeing everything you accomplish in the future. Cheers to an even more successful 2022. Thank you and God 

Bless!” 

Predictive Success sends sincere thanks to the Premier for the time and recognition in the video. The team looks 

forward to what is to come in its 17th year. 


